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Saunton home learning  

In maths this week we have been exploring multiplication of larger numbers using a formal 

written method.  We have been continuing to research and write about rainforest life and 

presenting our findings for our topic books.   

Home learning: 

We will be making our bug houses next week with Miss Lucas, so you can gather and bring to 

school on MONDAY any resources you wanted to use from your garden.  You will have the 

opportunity to gather natural resources from our forest school garden.     

Reading 

As we are approaching the end of term continue to read regularly.  Complete a character 

profile for your favourite story character of from a book that you are reading at home 

currently. 

 

 

 

 


